NAEC Meeting
Wednesday, Aug 24, 2022
@ 3:15 pm in the CJSD Library

Welcome
Mrs.Westcott welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked everyone for attending.

Introductions

Introductions were made at the meeting, as this was the first meeting of the school year
and lots of new faces. Attendees: Madisen Westcott, Jesse Kennen, Beth Scott,
Monique Prigmore, Glory Lewis, Lamonica Claw, Merchelle Jackson, Patrice Mockta and
Carol Carrillo.

Committee Members

Mrs.Westcott had previously sent an email, inviting all of CJSD Native American
students’ parents to join the committee. The following people have agreed to be on the
CJSD NAEC committee for the 22-23 school year.

Madisen Westcott, Jesse Kennen, Beth Scott, Lisa Sandoval, Monique Prigmore, Glory
Lewis, Lamonica Claw, Merchelle Jackson and Lawrence Jackson.

Back to School Update
Mrs.Westcott discussed the Back to School BBQ, Fall Sports and Parent Pick Up

JOM Tutors

Rachel and Ariana are back on campus as the JOM tutors for CJSD. They are here 4
days a week and rotate between grade levels daily. We are excited to have them back
and are looking forward to working together to support students in the classroom. The
JOM tutors are also available after school at the Yavapai Apache Learning Center for
student support.

Native American Student Support Paraprofessional

Monique Prigmore is our new NA student support paraprofessional-she is on campus for
19 hours a week, and will be supporting grades 5th-8th in the classroom and around
campus. Monique will also be the Native American after school club coordinator. Clubs
will start after Labor Day. Monique let the group know she was excited to be here to help
students.

. After School Tutoring

After School tutoring will start the Tuesday after Labor Day and will be every Tuesday
and Thursday going forward. Buses will take students home at 3:20. Mr.Kennen would
like to start back up his tutoring down at the learning center one day a week.

Topics for Discussion



Parent involvement for NA club

A parent education night at the learning center to review school websites,
Pearson Vue, Google classroom etc. Merchelle said this was really
helpful when the school did this in years prior

Bringing in cultural speakers and educators to assemblies, into the
classrooms and for NA club



